
March 13, 2015

To Whom It May Concern,

I own and operate Boulder Bikes in Ashby, Massachusetts. As a local business owner
close to Townsend, I am writing to support the Rail Trail project.

The Squannacook River Rail trail will be a beneficial addition to the town of Townsend
and the surrounding area. The idea of a rail trail in such a beautiful and accessible spot
will allow people the opportunity to walk, bike and run without traf fic while enjoying 
the scenery. It will draw people to Townsend and will increase revenue for local 
businesses.

I fully support the Squannacook River Rail Trail.

Sincerely,
John Hanley
Boulder Bikes
P.O. Box 62
796 Main Street
Ashby, MA 01431


